
I’ve seen the benefits of healthy beaver colonies in Oregon, Washington, Maryland and Virginia. They are low-cost improvers of 
water quality, wildlife habitat and flood control. Oregon has been and can continue to be a pioneer in fitting beaver ponds into 
degraded landscapes. I realize beavers can be stubborn pests that will require relocation. I believe this Bill answers the concerns of 
all stakeholders. 


